
Friday, February 1, 2019 
 

High School Jazz Band 
The H-BC High School Jazz Band Performed 
last night!  Excellent sound! 

 Well done! 
 
NAEP TESTING 8th Graders 
All H-BC 8th Graders will be taking the National 
Assessment of Educational Progress Test on 
Tuesday, February 12.  Parent letters sent out 
prior to the test to give more information.  More 
information here: 
https://nces.ed.gov/nationsreportcard/ 
 
Report Cards 
Report Cards were sent home on Monday, 
January 28th.  They were emailed to parents. 
 
Two Week F and incomplete Window for 2nd 

Quarter--January 22-February 7 (Extended 
due to two lost school days). Students that 
finish the quarter with an F or incomplete 
must have all items completed by end of 
the school day on February 1. 

 

Mock Trial Competes 
  Friday, February 8 in Ivanhoe 
 
January 23​-- New Semester began  

 
February Newsletter Link: 
Here is the link to the February Newsletter: 
https://5il.co/6dxr 
 
Girls and Boys Basketball 
9th Grade Tournament for Boys tomorrow 
February 2 at Edgerton Time TBD 
Junior High Basketball Tournament 
February 5, 7 and 9 Location and times TBD 
Varsity Basketball @ 

Westbrook--Tomorrow--2/2 
Boys Varsity begins at 3pm 
Girls Varsity follows--NO JV GAMES 
These two games are the rescheduled games 

from 1/29. 
 

2018-2019 YEARBOOKS ON SALE 
Students may purchase a 2018-2019 School 

yearbook for $35 prior to February 4.  After 
February 4, price goes up to $45.  Forms for 
purchase can be found in the Jr./Sr. High 
Commons. 

 

Valentine's Day Raffle 
$5 for one ticket or $20 for 5 tickets 
Winner receives: 

● One night stay Grand Falls Casino 
● 2 Buffets 
● Bouquet of Flowers 

$50 Meat Bundle 
See a Jr. Parent at a Home BB/GB game selling 

tickets or email Nora Wysong for Tickets. 
Winner will be drawn on February 14.  

 

TRAP TEAM 
If your son or daughter is interested in 
participating on the trap team this year, there 
will be an informational meeting on Thursday 
February 21st at 7:00 pm in the High School 
Commons area. This is for students currently 
in grades 8-12 
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Upcoming Events 
● February 14, Parent/Teacher Mid-Quarter 

Conferences 3:45-7:30 pm. 
● February 15-February 18 No School Presidents 

Weekend 
● February 19 School back in Session 
● Mid Quarter is Wednesday, February 21 

 
Bullying Reporting—Utilize this link to report 

bullying. h​ttps://goo.gl/XDEiHT 
 
Please call the H-BC Secondary School office with 
questions, ph 507-962-3240, or 866-962-3240, or 
email me at ​t.holthaus@isd671.net  
Mr. Holthaus 
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